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Date: 3 November 2010

For the Attention of Sandie Mackay

North Lanarkshire Council
Civic Centre
Motherwell
ML1 1AB

Dear Sandie

Subject: Lanarkshire Community Justice Authority (LCJA) Area Plan 2011-14

Please find attached the LCJA Area Plan for 2011-14.  LCJA is keen to ensure that our
commitment and that of our partners to reducing re-offending, is embedded in the Community
Planning Partnership structure.

Specific outputs and timescales in relation to reducing re-offending are contained within the Area
Plan which has been endorsed by North Lanarkshire Council and the Scottish Government.
LCJA are anxious to see the attached objectives (from the Area Plan) are fully reflected in the
content of North Lanarkshire Council’s Single Outcome Agreement.

I understand from Tony McNulty that any Single Outcome Agreement will not be drafted until
after Christmas however it would be helpful if you could provide contact details of an Officer who
could directly liaise with LCJA to provide a route for information to be shared.

Thank you for your assistance in the matter.

Roberta Reid
Planning and Development Adviser
Lanarkshire CJA
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